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April 7, 2017, 2017 
 
Ms. Lindsay Golds 
Executive Director 
ArtsBuild Ontario 
lindsay@artsbuildontario.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Golds: 
 
Thank you for taking the time to write to me about the tax assessment for 401 
Richmond Street West. I appreciate you bringing your concerns to my attention. 
 
The issue you raised falls within the areas of responsibility of the Honourable Charles 
Sousa, Minister of Finance, who I understand is aware of and engaged on this issue. I 
have forwarded a copy of your correspondence to him. I trust that he will take your 
concerns into consideration. 
 
Once again, thank you for writing. 
 
All my best, 
 
Eleanor McMahon 
Minister 
 
c.        The Honourable Charles Sousa 
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